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Item 5.   Other Events.

Stratus Properties Inc. announces the following regarding the
receipt of $6.9 million from the City of Austin:

Stratus Properties Inc. announced today that it has received $6.9
million (including $0.6 million of interest) from the City of
Austin as final payment of Stratus' Circle C Municipal Utility
District  reimbursement claims.  When the City annexed a portion
of the Circle C development in 1997, it became obligated to
reimburse Stratus for certain previously incurred utility
infrastructure costs.  In the fourth quarter of 2000, Stratus
expects to record a gain estimated to be in excess of $6 million
related to the payment.

     As previously reported, Stratus received approximately $10.5
million of Circle C Municipal Utility District reimbursements
from the City in 1999 as a partial settlement of Stratus' claims.
As a result of continuing negotiations between the City and
Stratus, the City has paid Stratus today's $6.9 million for a
total of $17.4 million in full and final settlement of the City's
obligations in this matter; as a result, Stratus has agreed to
dismiss its lawsuit against the City.  Stratus looks forward to
continuing a positive and cooperative dialogue with the City in
an effort to address other land use issues.

     Stratus used the $6.9 million proceeds to reduce its
outstanding indebtedness.  Stratus' total outstanding
indebtedness is now less than $9.5 million, which is the lowest
level in its history.
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